

Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1 Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.dublinbus.ie

Mr. Eamonn Conlon Staff Officer Housing Administration County Hall Town Centre Tallaght Dublin 24



30<sup>th</sup> April 2013

Dear Mr. Conlon,

I refer to your previous correspondence in relation to the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting which was held on  $28^{th}$  January 2013.

Firstly, I would like to apologise for the delay in responding to you.

I have since been in contact with our Strategic Planning Department who have informed me that we will examine the condition of the bus shelter on Brookfield Road, Tallaght. We will then see if it is possible to upgrade it.

I will keep you informed of any changes regarding same.

Thank you for your correspondence.

Yours Sincerely

Paddy Doherty, Chief Executive.